
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
In response to COVID-19, a provincial order has been 
received to close outdoor recreational amenities such 
as sports fields, playgrounds, basketball courts, picnic 
areas, park shelters, community and condo gardens, 
and others.   
 

If you have any questions, staff can be contacted 
during regular business hours by phone @ 613-586-
2526. 
 

OUTDOOR 
RECREATIONAL 

AMENITIES  

CLOSED 

TO PREVENT THE SPREAD OF 
COVID-19, PLEASE STAY AT HOME, 

EXCEPT FOR ESSENTIAL TRAVEL. 


